Thameside Primary School Manor Road Grays Essex RM17 6EF

Tel: 01375 372188

Email: office.tps@stcleres.coop

Website: www.thamesideprimaryschool.com

Head Teacher: Mr J Fish



Monday 14th May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, the country will be celebrating the marriage of Prince Harry to Meghan Markle. To help celebrate this event we are having a Thameside Royal Wedding Tea Party for children across all year groups on the afternoon of Friday 25th May 2018. This is in addition to the school dinner menu having a 'tea party' theme on Friday 18th May.

If you would like to support the celebrations, a donation of shop bought biscuits, cakes or crisps would be greatly appreciated. All children are requested to bring a carton of juice or squash but please no fizzy drinks or glass bottles. All donations can be sent in via the school office from tomorrow. All donations will be equally divided across all classes in the school to ensure all children have the opportunity to participate in this wonderful event! There will be no need for a sun hat, as we will be making bespoke headwear that morning especially for the party.

Please remember, only shop bought food can be sent in. We would also recommend that sun cream is applied as the weather forecast is likely to be warm!

Thank you in advance for your generous contribution.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs V Lawrence

and

Miss A Tolley.

Class Teachers











